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Office of the Archbishop

APPOINTMENT
Archbishop John C. Favalora has made the
following appointment:  
• Reverend Esteker Elyse, S.M.M.  - - Parochial

Vicar to the Cathedral of Saint Mary, effective
November 1, 2007.

GOLDEN JUBILEE
• Check the latest Jubilee Highlights at our

Archdiocesan web page: www.miamiarch.org by
clicking on the blue tab Jubilee Events Schedule. 
Watch a video and view photos from our recent
events, the Solemn Opening Ceremonies and the
Jubilee celebration by our youth and young
adults.

• Oct. 21 Jubilee Day for World Missions -
10:00 a.m.   Solemn Mass at the

Cathedral of Saint Mary
• Oct. 27 Jubilee Day for Evangelization -

9:00 a.m.     St Thomas University

Office of the Chancellor

FOR YOUR INFORMATION
Please note that the “American Society for the
Defense of Tradition, Family and Property” (also
known simply as “Tradition, Family and Property, or
even “T.F.P.”) as well as “America Needs Fatima”,
are not authorized to function in the Archdiocese of
Miami, including fund-raising.  

Sometimes members of these groups use a
uniform which is very similar to the Heralds of the
Gospel, an ecclesial movement with Pontifical
recognition which is authorized in the Archdiocese
of Miami.

Get-Well Wishes and Prayers for  . . . 

• Monsignor Francis Fazzalaro, who is at
Imperial Point Hospital, in Pompano Beach.

• Reverend Leopoldo León, who continues to be
seriously ill at Villa María Nursing Center, North
Miami.

• Reverend Ernest Sylvestre, O.M.I., who is at
Baptist Hospital, Building 5, room 238, Miami.

Requiescant  in  Pace  . . .

• Archbishop Ambrose B. De Paoli, a priest of
the Archdiocese of Miami, who was Nuncio in
Australia, passed away on October 10, 2007, in
Miami.  Condolences to his sister, Mrs. Sylvia
Herschberger, may be sent to:  
18450 NW 12th Avenue, Miami, Florida 33169.

• Mrs. Elba Alvarez, grandmother of Rev. Manny
Alvarez, who passed away last week.

• Mr. Dimas Figueredo, brother of Reverend
Sergio Figueredo, S.J., who passed away on
October 7, 2007.

• Mrs. Norma Ascani de Molina, mother of Norma
Molina (Bishop Estevez’ Office), who passed
away on September 17, 2007.

-  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -

http://www.miamiarch.org/Jubilee


 

Office of Youth and Young Adults

CATHOLIC YOUTH CONFERENCE
Teens from all 50 states will gather at the National
Catholic Youth Conference in Columbus, Ohio, on
November 8-10, 2007, for three exciting days of
workshops, concerts, liturgies, and general fun! 

The Office of Youth Ministry has prepared a
package that includes all conference registration
fees and 3 nights' accommodations, at a hotel next
door to the Conference Center, for just $345.00 per
person.  For more information, please call 954-525-
5157, extension 1102, or 305-762-1102. 

Belén Jesuit Center for Social and
Cultural Studies

WORKSHOP IN SPANISH
The Belén Jesuit Center for Social and Cultural
Studies will be presenting a conference, in
Spanish, about the Identity, Mission and Spirituality
of the Lay Community within the Church today.  
Fr. Juan Antonio Estrada, S.J., the presenter, has a
doctorate in Theology from the Gregorian
University.

Place: Teatro Roca, at Belén School
500 SW 127th Avenue, Miami

Cost: $15.00
Time: 7:30 p.m. to 9:30 p.m.

˜ October 22 - “Una Iglesia de laicos”.
˜ October 24 - “Los laicos y la misión de la

Iglesia”.
˜ October 26 - “Teología conciliar de los laicos”.

For more information, please call Ana Mora at 
786-621-4120.

                                                      

St. Thomas University

CATHOLIC DEGREE OPPORTUNITY
St. Thomas University announces an
undergraduate degree in Religious Studies geared
to students who work full time or are otherwise
unable to attend classes on the main campus.  This
is for students interested in teaching, parish work,
service, leadership, graduate studies in the field,
and continuing education.  This two-year course
includes a combination of face-to-face teaching and
online interaction.  Applicants should have some
college credits to transfer into the program. 
Financial Aid and reduced tuition are available.

For more information, please contact Angelique
Montgomery, Academic Advisor, at 305-725-9034,
or at amontgomery@stu.edu.  You may also visit:
www.stu.edu/online-religious-studies-major-article-
2059.html.

Reverend Monsignor Michael A. Souckar
Chancellor
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